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RBI/EW 4th July, 1962,

HePeB. Morgans Esqges
15 Jetley Avenue,
Rushall Manar,
Walsall,

Staffs.

Dear Mr., Morgan,

Thank you for your letter, 1 am afraid you are ilouching
on a subject I am not personally acquaint:d with, 1 doubt
if translations of Guilera's books exist., 1 should advise
you to consult the bulletins issued by, as well as the library
of Canning House, 2 Belgrave Square, London, 5.%.}.s as well
as the catalogue of the Royal Geographical society in London.
Ancther address which may produce irformation an recent publiw
cations is that of 3r. G.M. Alcoverre, 49 dentworth Read,
London, N.%W.ll. fou could mention my name in connsction
with this last address.

Yours sincerely,

A




